
 

 
CONGRESSIONAL HISPANIC CAUCUS 

118th Congress 
 

March 13, 2024 
 
The Honorable Bryan Steil 
Chairman 
Committee on House Administration 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Steil,  
 
Please find enclosed the required report highlighting monthly expenses and payroll certification 
for the Congressional Hispanic Caucus, an Eligible Congressional Member Organization 
(eCMO).  We will have this information and all related reports available for Members of the 
eCMO to review upon request. 
 
If there are any questions, please have your staff contact Angel Colon-Rivera at Angel.Colon-
Rivera@mail.house.gov.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nanette Barragán 
Congressional Hispanic Caucus 
 
 
Enclosure: 

1) February Report on Monthly Expenses for the Congressional Hispanic Caucus 
2) February Payroll Certification for the Congressional Hispanic Caucus 

 
 
 
 
  















  

    
   

   

      

     
        

    

          

            
              

            
 

       
   

     




